To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 05 April 2022 00:10:44

As a local resident I would ask that you please reconsider the matter of driving a tunnel
through irreplaceable archaeology beneath Stonehenge. Give greater thought to
alternatives, such as widening the existing Road and putting in a hedge or developing

entirely alternate routes

Thanks

Lawrence Gillies






